Bruce B. Bragg, M.P.H., Director
Dean G. Slenko, M.D., M.S., Medical Director

Environmental Health
Telephone: (517) 887-4312

Ingham county health department

Tim Welton
1772 Clark Road
Dansville, MI 48819

Re: Soil evaluation in Ingham Township. Section 28, east side of Clark Road.
Applications #4-15-05-107 & 4-15-05-108. Part of Tax ID no. 33-11-1 1-33-400-006.

Dear Mr, Welton;

On April 26, 2005, I conducted a soils evaluation to ascertain the suitability ot the above
mentioned properties for an on-site sewage disposal and final treatment system. The results of this

evaluation are enclosed in this letter.

Backhoe cuts 1, 3 through 7 for parcels 1 & 2 meet minimum Ingham County requirements for a
conventional on-site septic system. The Ingham County Health Department can issue a permit for
a conventional septic system where we found acceptable soils.

If you have any questions or concerns, please call our office at (517) 887-4212,

Sincerely,
1

i

William Haun, R E.H.S.
Bureau of Environmental Health

Enclosure
WH:pm

cc:  Ingham Township
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